
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE FAIRPLAY PLANNING 
COMMISSION, MAY 8, 2012, 6:30 PM, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
PLANNING COMMISSION IS RESCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, MAY 15, 2012 AT THE FAIRLAY TOWN HALL, 
AT 400 FRONT STREET, FAIRPLAY, COLORADO. 

PLEASE CONTACT THE TOWN HALL WITH ANY QUESTIONS, MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY, FROM 8:30 
AM TO 4:30 PM, (719) 836.2622 OR INFO@FAIRPLAYCO.US. 

Posted at the Fairplay Town Hall, Park County Library, Fairplay Post Office and www.FairplayCo.us, on 
Tuesday, May 8, 2012.    

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


